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Thursday 14 September 2023 

 

Phonics and Reading Presentation – Reception and Year 1 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you to a presentation with Miss Gotts, our EYFS Lead. Miss Gotts will be 
talking about phonics and reading in Reception and Year 1. This presentation will provide you with 
lots of useful information on how to support your child on their reading journey.  
 

This will be held in school on Tuesday 26 September 2023 at 2:45pm before the end of the school 
day. Please do not worry if you cannot attend, as we will put the presentation on the website and 
send out the information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Miss Hannah Gotts 
EYFS and Phonics and Early Reading Lead 
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